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How Does Paid Family & Medical Leave

Apply to Caregivers?

Caregivers may be eligible for benefits if they are working and need to take time off 

to care for a family member. 

WHAT IS CT PAID FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEAVE ACT?
The Paid Family and Medical Leave Act (PFMLA) offers Connecticut workers the 

opportunity to take time to attend to personal and family health needs without 

worrying about lost income. The CT Paid Leave Authority provides Connecticut’s 

workforce access to paid family and medical leave benefits by offering helpful tools 

and resources to help administer this new program. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE FOR THE PROGRAM?
The Connecticut Paid Leave (CTPL) program covers all employers with one of more 

employees and is accessible to all employees who have met certain earned-wage 

thresholds.

WHO IS ELIGIBLE FOR BENEFITS?
Covered employees in Connecticut are eligible for benefits under PFMLA if they have 

earned wages of at least $2,325 in the highest-earning quarter of the first four of the 

five most completed quarters (the “base period”) and are currently employed, or 

have been employed within the last 12 weeks, or are self-employed, a sole proprietor 

and a Connecticut resident enrolled in the program. 

WHO IS CONSIDERED TO BE A FAMILY MEMBER?
A family member means a spouse, sibling, child, grandparent, grandchild, or parent; 

or , an individual related to the employee by blood or affinity, and whose close 

association with the employee shows to be the equivalent to those family 

relationships. 

For complete eligibility requirements, benefit information and 

application information, please visit ctpaidleave.org



What Do Employees Need to Do?









We hope you find this month’s edition of our Caregiver of                

Children newsletter informative.

Senior Resources currently produces a monthly caregiver of 

children newsletter. We are looking for feedback on any ideas you    

may have for future editions. 

Please contact Sally Huck with any ideas/suggestions or if you wish to 

be removed from our mailing list.  

Sally Huck: SHuck@seniorresourcesec.org or 860 887-3561 x 126.

To read previous editions of this newsletter please visit:

www.SeniorResourcesEC.org/stay-informed/grandparent-newsletter
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